
 

 

 
30th October 2024 
To, 
Medical Technology Association of India (MTaI) 
408, 4th floor, Star Tower 
Sector 30, Gurugram, Haryana 122001.  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
This is with respect to the Self Declaration under Uniform Code for Marketing Practices in 
Medical Devices (UCMPMD) 2024 that needs to be submitted by 31st October 2024.  
In this connection, we are enclosing the signed declaration of our MedTech business for 
your ready reference. As you are aware that in line with the representations submitted by 
your good office regarding the pending clarifications on multiple aspects of the existing 
UCMPMD, we are eagerly awaiting DOP’s response to the same. J&J MedTech India is 
committed to comply with the UCMPMD code in line with the representations made by 
your association. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Anuj Virmani 
Managing Director 
J&J MedTech India 
 

  



 

 

 
 

 30th October 2024 
 
                           This is to undertake that J&J MedTech India a division of Johnson & Johnson Private Limited                        

having its registered office at Higi House, LBS Marg, Mulund West, Mumbai 400080 shall 
comply with the provisions of the Uniform Code for Marketing Practices in Medical Devices 
(UCMPMD) 2024 to the best of our understanding and ability and will extend all required 
assistance to authorities for enforcement of this Code. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Anuj Virmani 
Managing Director 
J&J MedTech India 
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